
 

School Advisory Council 

Minutes 

February 6, 2019 

 

Welcome/Introductions 

10:04 AM, call to order 

Call to order/Minutes Approval 

Mr. Maxwell 1st, Deryn 2nd.  January minutes approved. 

Principal’s updates – C McGuire 

Mr. McGuire, It is Counselor Appreciation Week!!  Mr. McGuire showed  a “Thank You” card from the 

students at Endeavor Primary Learning Center.  The thank you card was for the toy drive NHS had in 

December.  NHS members tutor students from Endeavor Primary.  It is a great way to earn student 

services hours.    

SIP Goals Update – N Lallouz 

Ms. Lallouz, English and Math are having their mandatory academic seminars.  Dates are posted on our 

website, www.bved.net , to prepare students for upcoming FSA’s.  Students will be sent electronic study 

guides for FSA’s.   

Counselor Updates – L Patino/E. Maldonado, McGuire  

Mr. Schultz, finished dual enrollment appointments for summer term.  There will be limitation for dual 

enrollment.  There will be a commemoration of MSD on Thursday, February 14, 2019.  BVS will plant an 

Oak Tree in from of CCHS.   

K-12 Updates B. McDonald 

Mrs. McDonald, announced an event on February 13, 2019 at the Japanese garden at West Palm Beach.   

 

 

http://www.bved.net/


 

Student Activities Updates 

Business Club, Robotics, Science Labs, NHS, JHS and any other info from Club sponsors, School 

Counselors, or Admin who are present! 

Mrs. Wasser, NHS will have a meet and greet at Barnes & Nobles in Plantation, on February 22, 2019, 

and is open to all BVS students.   

Mrs. Krug, had a science lab with Mrs. Wagner last week.  The birding event was rescheduled to 

February 23, 2019, at Plantation Reserve.  There will be a face to face FCAT review on February 27.  They 

will also do a practice test.  We will have an in house trip on February 21, Sawgrass Wild Life.   

Deryn, Robotics, waiting for our robot to arrive.  VEX, suspended selling all orders.  Didn’t expect as 

many orders of the V5 models.  We’re anticipating the order to arrive by the end of this month.   

Alexander Price – There was an unofficial state competition, 36th place in state of FL out of over 200.   

BVS Alumni Presentation 

Michelle DeVos, graduated from BVS July 2012.  She received her Law Degree.  Michelle is a part of the 

UM Street Law Program and goes around to various schools to talk about anti-bullying lessons.  She’s 

here to help spread the message to BVS students. BVS will decide whether to have a face to face 

presentation or blackboard presentation.  Michelle is teaming up with our counselors to help set this up.   

Michael Bilbao, a senior at BVS.  He’s planning to join the Navy after graduation.  Also planning to 

attend the Navy Seals -Underwater Demolition School. 

Tyler Kerr, a senior at BVS.  He transferred to us from Cypress Bay High School.  Is planning to attend 

FAU – for Accounting and going for CPA.      

For the good of the group 

 11:02AM meeting adjourned  

Next Meeting March 6, 2019 

 


